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We would like the inner west line restored and/or focus on saving the T3 line as it enables us to 
get to work! We need more frequent trains that run pass Villawood and Carramar to go to the 
city. Trains always get cancelled in Bankstown line which leaves us waiting for another train for 
longer than 30 mins. It is very frustrating. 


